ANNOUNCEMENT	DAYS
"Congrats to the Powerlifting team for taking 3rd place at the Danville Meet. Congrats to Trae Henderson for his overall first place in his weight class.	2/20
Please congratulate the following students elected to be the new Key Club officers for the 2018-2019 school year: President Claudia Schuh, Vice President Joe Backus, Treasurer Cindy Woo, Secretary Collin Cook and Communications Officer Taylor Jones. They will be installed sometime in April.	2/20
Congratulations to Jake Wrege and Bill Wendling on qualifying to compete at Nationals in speech and debate! Good luck in Fort Lauderdale in June!	2/20
Anyone interested in trying out for the Olmsted Falls High School Drill Team for the 2018-19 season needs to bring a parent and attend an informational meeting. The meeting will be held Monday evening, February 26, 2018 at 7:00pm in room W-3 (the choir room) at the high school. If you have any questions, feel free to contact Miss Byndas about the Golden Bullettes at the high school at Lbyndas@ofcs.net.	2/22
French Club will be meeting today at 2:20 pm in T-1. We will be collecting 2nd semester dues. Anyone who intends on going to the Art Museum on Saturday, needs to get their permission form into Mr. May asap!	2/21
Attention track and field athletes. There will be a preseason meeting on Thursday February 22 at 2:30 in the main gym for all students who plan on participating in track and field this year. See Coach Novotny in room G-3 for more details.	2/22
There will be a Multi-Cultural Club meeting immediately after school this Wednesday, Feb. 21st, in Sra. Soto-Kacik's room.	2/21
OFHS will be offering ASVAB testing on Friday, March 9th at 7:30 AM in the media center. Juniors and seniors planning to enlist in the military should take this test. Students can sign up with Mrs. Smith in the Guidance Office. Spaces are limited.	2/23
Military Information Night will be held on Wednesday, February 28th from 7:00 - 8:30 PM in the media center. Representatives from the Air Force, Army, Army National Guard, Coast Guard, Marines, Navy will be in attendance to answer all your questions about enlistment, ROTC college scholarships. A representative from Congressman Jim Renacci's office will be in attendance to provide information on the application process for the US Service Academies.	2/23

Remarker: Students are NOT permitted to park in the Board Office parking lot!